
 

ON THURSDAY. January 24 party of  
Willoughby Society members went to the 
Belgrade Theatre at Coventry and saw the 
opening performance at Agatha Christie's 
'Murder at the Vicarage." it proved to be an 
evening enjoyed by all who went. 

On Wednesday, January 30 the Society held its 
first meeting of the New Year. Some 50 
members were both instructed and amused by 
Mr Stephen Church from "Churchs China Shop" 
who took as his subject "Design in China'. 
Members were amazed at the dos and don't 
connected with the design of such everyday 
things as tea-pots, cups and saucers design 
plates, and certainly came from the meeting 
with a lot of things to consider when next buying 
porcelain ware. The very warm and amusing 
vote of thanks was proposed by Roy Whitfield. 
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